
As we enter the third year of our
successful strategic partnership

we are reminded...

The most striking benefi t of the strategic partnership 
between CPCA and CAMTC is a collaborative effort 
to target illicit massage parlors and stop the negative 
impact they have in our local communities.

For more information about a FREE training in your 
local area in California, contact:

Rick McElroy, Director of Law Enforcement Relations at:
mcelroy@camtc.org  •  805.390.0397

PARTNERS TO PROTECT THE PUBLIC
www.camtc.org/cpca-strategic-partners
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